
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
WITH a spring in their step, three special visitors bounced into Rhyl as the countdown to 
the Christmas festivities got underway. 
 
Elves Boris and Horace took time out to help Father Christmas find out just who has been 
naughty and nice this year. 
 
The mischievous pair bounced and bobbed among Rhyl High Street shoppers as they helped 
Santa check his list. Helped on by music from Ghostbuskers Community Choir, the festive 
duo had an overwhelming consensus. 
 
Rhyl mayor Cllr Diane King said: “At the request of Rhyl Town Council and Father Christmas, 
our bouncing elves gave the high street and the good people of Rhyl the once-over and 
were delighted to report that everyone they saw was on the ‘good list.’ 
 
“The duo, and of course Santa, gave everyone a lift as we head into the festive season. 
Bouncing into Christmas brought some cheeky cheer to the town along with the wonderful 
Ghostbuskers band, always playing infectious tunes, and face painting.” 
 
The latest free activities from Rhyl Town Council wrapped up a year that has seen events 
make a comeback for the first time since the Covid outbreak. More are on the horizon for 
2022, with details to be shared on Rhyl Town Council’s social media pages and website 
www.rhyltowncouncil.org.uk 
 
Cap 1: Bouncing into Christmas were Aussie Elves Horace and Boris, Rhyl mayor Cllr Diane 
King and Santa. 
 
Cap 2: Elf and Safety: Birthday girl Lucy turned 11 and marked the occasion with Alicia. 
 
Cap 3: Hitting the right notes: Ghostbuskers were a big hit once again. 
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